Minutes

Cape Cod National Seashore General Management Plan Implementation Advisory Committee (CCNSGMPIAC)

Wednesday, May 16, 2012

Present: John Thomas, Carole Carlson, Priscilla Jackett, Kerry Adams (Committee

members); CCNS Superintendent George Price; CCNS Deputy

Superintendent Kathy Tevyaw

Absent: Paul Tasha (Committee member)

Meeting called to order at 5.10 pm.

The Committee and CCNS Superintendent Price and Deputy Superintendent Tevyaw discussed areas of concern, including:

- 1. solar panels
- 2. cultural history information on panels in areas used by the public
- 3. the institution of "potential" plover areas of exclusion
- 4. perceived heightened law enforcement, particularly at New Beach (HerringCove)
- 5. the spring turkey hunt
- 6. excessive night lighting at the Airport and the CCNS visitor center
- 7. pond quality
- 8. phragmites at the quaking bog
- 9. sand in the salt pond at the Moors
- 10. social trails and paths over the dunes, particularly near New Beach (Herring Cove) and the dune shack historic district
- 11. Snail Road entrance parking

The Committee discussed the upcoming joint public meeting with Board of Selectmen on May 29 and reviewed a first draft of a document to be submitted by the Committee to the Board of Selectmen to assist in focusing on the need to re-institute intragovernmental coordination among the Board of Selectmen, Town Manager, the Committee, and the Provincetown representative to the CCNS Advisory Commission.

The next meeting was set for Tuesday, May 22, 2012 at 5.00 pm.

The meeting was adjourned at 6.18 pm.